
             THE MILLENNIUM SCHOOL, BATHINDA      

Ref. No. TMS / B 24 – 25 / INFO 009                                                                           Date: 25th April 2024 

Dear Students and Parents, 

It's not enough to be able to spell "magnificence" in your room. You have to learn and be 

able to spell it during the Spell Bee Competition. 

We, at The Millennium School Bathinda, believe in unleashing the spelling magic of each 

Millenniumite. So with full fervour and excitement, We will be conducting a Spell Bee 

Competition on Thursday i.e. 9th May 2024 for the students of classes I – V. 

A list of words will be sent home and the students have to learn the words from the list of words 

given. The students will be adjudged on the basis of: 

a) Correct spellings 

b) Formation of letters (e.g.-dash in t and dot in i) 

c) Use of capital letters  

For any further inquiries, please contact Ms. Bhuwneshwari Devi (8837722976) 

Hoping for your kind support in this regard. 

Warm Regards 

 

 

Ms. Neha Sehgal 

principal 

The Millennium School, Bathinda 

  

https://www.quotemaster.org/qbabb7cfb9cb46c2bcef7619a6b6a61d8
https://www.quotemaster.org/qbabb7cfb9cb46c2bcef7619a6b6a61d8

